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H5296 
Jennifer Lima 
Oppose 
 
Chair Craven and Members of the Committee, 
 
I am writing in strong opposition to H5296.  This bill is nothing but an attempt to demonize and incite 
fear in medical providers. 
 
H5296  includes “born alive” in the title. This is a purposely incendiary and deceptive title. This 
nonexistent situation is offensive, and dangerous.  
Instead of respecting every person’s decision, anti-abortion politicians are resorting to false rhetoric to 
distract from their true agenda — to push abortion care out of reach and punish patients and their 
providers.  
Please, vote no on this bill. It is anti-science, anti-abortion, and just plain wrong. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Jennifer Lima 
4 HIckory Drive East 
North Kingstown, RI  02852 
 
 
--  
Jennifer Lima (she/her/hers) 
Why Pronouns Matter 
Talking About Pronouns in the Workplace - HRC Foundation (thehrcfoundation.org) 
 
"Diversity is a fact. Equity is a choice. Inclusion is an action. Belonging is an outcome."  - Arthur Chan 
 
My working hours may not be your working hours.  Please do not feel obligated to reply outside 
of your normal work schedule.  


